
DMAVA Highlights
August 19, 2010   Volume 12 Number 31

108th Wing celebrates family

Dreams do come true - even at 84!
By Mary Macho, Therapy Program Asst., Vineland Memorial Home

In October 2009, The Activities Department at the Vineland 
Veterans Home applied for a National Scholarship to Second 
Wind Dreams, a non-profit organization whose mission is to 
change the perception of aging.  After a lengthy process and two 
interviews, it was announced in May 2010, that The Vineland Vet-
erans Home was granted a lifetime scholarship to Second Wind 
Dreams through the generosity of the Harrah’s Foundation.  

Second Wind Dreams’ mission is to work with eldercare com-
munities to assist elders to fulfill their life’s dreams, whether big 
or small, or whether it is the elders’ first dream or their fiftieth. 
A group of staff from the Harrah’s Foundation and the Vineland 
Veterans Home will be trained to serve as dream weavers, in-
terviewing each resident and helping them to make their dream 
come true.    Dreams fall into six categories; lifelong dreams, need 
based dreams, relationship based dreams, relive past experiences, 
dreams for fun, and quality of life dreams.  As each dream unfolds 
the residents will gain a greater appreciation for their stage in life, 
and the happiness that is the byproduct of the dreams will truly 
become immeasurable.  

On July 22, 2010, residents and staff from the Vineland Me-
morial Home were presented the lifetime scholarship at the 
Traymore Ballroom at Bally’s Casino in Atlantic City.  Staff and 
residents alike were overwhelmed with excitement when it was 
revealed that the Home won the prestigious scholarship and that 
each and every resident would have the ability to have all of their 
dreams come true.   During this celebration, the first Vineland 
Memorial Home Dreamer was announced.  Mr. Edward Hunter, 
an 84-year-old Navy Veteran, was escorted to the stage where his 

lifelong dream was fulfilled.  Mr. Hunter always dreamed of serving 
his community as a Police Officer, but set his dream aside to serve 
his Country during World War II.  So, before an audience of three 
hundred, Mr. Hunter was sworn in by Atlantic City Mayor Lorenzo 
Langford as an Honorary Police Officer.  He was presented with 
a framed certificate, badge, and uniform hat, then donned a bullet 
proof vest and was partnered with the Mayor’s Driver, Officer 
Stacey Johnson.  Together, the new partners sped off in a 2010 
Dodge Charger with lights and sirens blazing to serve as Atlantic 
City’s newest crime fighting duo.  Upon his return, Mr. Hunter 
exclaimed, “This was the best day of my life!”  For all of those in 
attendance, the day was very memorable as well.  Stay tuned for 
more exciting news on the dreams coming true at the Vineland 
Memorial Home!

Members of the 108th Wing spent Sunday of their UTA with family and friends.  
First, wing members who had been deployed in support of Operations Iraqi Freedom, 
Enduring Freedom and Noble Eagle received certificates, while family members were 
given pencil and pen sets and dog tags.  Then everyone headed over to Doughboy Field 
for food, fun, music and games. Photos by Tech. Sgt. Barb Harbison, 108th Public Af-
fairs Office.
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DMAVA Green

All state employees who are members of the Public Employ-
ees’ Retirement System (PERS) or the Teachers’ Pension and An-
nuity Fund (TPAF) and planning to retire before the end of 2011 
are invited to take advantage of the retirement workshops sched-
uled over the next four months.

The workshops are being held at the New Jersey Forensic 
Science Technology Center in Hamilton Township, Mercer County.  
During the workshop, representatives will explain topics including 
retirement benefits, beneficiary options, group life insurance, pen-
sion taxes and health benefits during retirement. 

Register for the workshop date and time of your choice.  Go 
to www.nj.us/treasury/pensions and click on the link for “Retire-
ment Workshops.”

Classes will be held at 9 a.m. and 1 p.m. and are scheduled for 
Sept. 9, 15, 24, 29; Oct. 4, 21; Nov. 3, 22, 29; and Dec. 10, 17. 

When attending, members must bring along a printed version 
of their Estimate of Retirement Benefits, which they can get using 
the Member Benefits Online System. To register for MBOS, go to 
www.state.nj.us/treasury/pensions/mbosregister.shtml and follow 
instructions. 

Retirement workshops

Go Green! Save Green! By Tech. Sgt. Barb Harbison, DMAVA Public Affairs Specialist
Many of us baby-boomers have come to a point in our lives 

where we are caring for our parents. Maybe you are cleaning out 
their home because they have to move into retirement living and 
wondering what to do with all the STUFF they have accumulated 
over the years. Here are suggestions for a few things you may 
find.

Hearing aids – over the years they may have upgraded or re-
placed their hearing aids and couldn’t bear to toss out the old 
ones.  You can send used hearing aids to HearNow – a national 
non-profit program who assists those U.S. residents who are deaf 
or hard of hearing and have no other resources to acquire hearing 
aids. Visit http://www.starkeyhearingfoundation.org/hear-now.php 
to get more information. 

Eyeglasses – as your parents got their new prescription, they 
may have thrown their old glasses in a drawer, “just in case,” and 
you have five or more sets of glasses that they cannot use.  But 
there are people around the world who can use those glasses. In 
some African countries, the price of glasses is more than three 
month’s average salary. Your donated glasses can enable people 
to keep working, allow parents to see their children – or children 
see their world. 

The Lions Club has been recycling used glasses for years. They 
can do it for as little as eight cents for each pair. So gather up 
those bifocals, your non-prescription sunglasses, even the pieces 
of glasses your parents saved so they could fix their glasses when 
they broke, and drop them in a collection box.

Boxes can be found in most Lenscrafters, Goodwill stores or 
a Lions Club drop box. You can find locations at the following 
Web site: http://www.lionsclubs.org/EN/our-work/sight-programs/
eyeglass-recycling/how-you-can-help.php. Or you can mail them to 
New Eyes for the Needy, 549 Millburn Ave., PO Box 332, Short 
Hills NJ 07078.

Videotapes, audiotapes and floppy disks – many of us have 
graduated from the aforementioned tapes and floppy disks to 
DVDs, CDs and thumb drives to carry around our movies, music 
and data. But the old media can be sitting around and Alternative 
Communities Training in Missouri employs disabled individuals in 
the recycling-reusing of these items. This allows them the oppor-
tunity to earn a competitive paycheck and live independently.

Visit http://www.actrecycling.org/donations/ for more infor-
mation and then ship your tapes and disks at the less expensive 
U.S. Postal Service media mail rate and get a tax deduction for 
your efforts.

Or, check out your local hospital, library, nursing home or 
nursery school where there is likely to be a movie library. They 
just might like your copy of “Peter Pan,” “Superman,” or “Pearl 
Harbor.”

Keep Green!

This year, the U. S. Department of the Treasury is eliminat-
ing the purchase of paper savings bonds through payroll sales and 
is encouraging participants to purchase electronic savings bonds 
online through www.TreasuryDirect.gov. With TreasuryDirect, 
Treasury can continue to offer employees the convenience of pay-
roll savings while reducing the cost of the savings bond program. 
TreasuryDirect offers savings bonds for a minimum purchase of 
$25 and other treasury securities including T-Bills, Notes, Bonds 
and Treasury Inflation Protected Securities (TIPS) in increments 
of $100. 

As a regular saver through TreasuryDirect Payroll Savings, you 
can direct your payroll deduction to an individual TreasuryDirect 
account and make purchases of savings bonds or other Treasury 
securities when you choose. Or you can have funds deposited into 
TreasuryDirect from your checking or savings account and then 
set up recurring purchases. In your TreasuryDirect account, you 
can set up multiple registrations and convert your paper bonds to 
electronic bonds through SmartExchange. 

Opening a TreasuryDirect account only takes a few minutes 
and it’s free! Go to www.TreasuryDirect.gov and click on “Open 
an Account.” If you want information about TreasuryDirect before 
deciding to open an account, take the “Guided Tour” or watch the 
short video, “Opening a TreasuryDirect Account.”

Paper savings bonds will remain available for purchase through 
most financial institutions or with your federal income tax refund 
using IRS Form 8888.
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FamiliesWounded Soldier and Family 
Hotline

1-800-984-8523

The Franklin Institute is introducing Target Community Nights 
at the Franklin Institute – free educational and fun-filled science 
nights, from 5-8 p.m., sponsored by Target. Everyone is welcome: 
join the fun and experience The Franklin Institute’s exhibitions, 
special programs and themed activities. 

Activities include FREE:
Access to all of The Franklin Institute’s hands-on exhibits like 

Sports Challenge and The Giant Heart; tickets to the Tuttleman 
IMAX Theater; 3D shows in The Franklin Theater; live science 
shows; Fels Planetarium shows; and access to the Joel N. Bloom 
observatory. The monthly schedule varies and not all community 
nights offer free IMAX tickets, nor are the free IMAX tickets for 
feature length films.

The dates of the 2010 Target Community Nights are:  July 21, 
Aug. 18, Sept. 15, Oct. 20 and Nov. 17.  

You will be asked to register when you arrive; the registration 
desk opens at 5 p.m.

Free community nights at the 
Franklin Institute for families

Company offers free signs to 
welcome home the troops

BuildASign.com respects the continued service and sacrifice 
that our military personnel selflessly provide every day. To express 
their support of our brave men and women in uniform, they want 
to invite you to take part in their free “Welcome Home” ban-
ner promotion. To date, they have given away over 60,000 ban-
ners. All banners can be customized in full color, including pictures; 
they just ask that the customer pay the shipping and handling fee, 
which varies based on how much in advance of the event you 
need the banner. [Source: https://www.myarmyonesource.com/
News/2010/03/Banners]

Reservations open for Great 
Wolf weekend, Oct. 22-24

Since 1997, The First Tee, a not-for-profit organization, has in-
troduced the game of golf and its values to more than 3.5 million 
participants in 50 states, five international locations and more than 
3,500 elementary schools. 

In the summer of 2009, The First Tee formed a two-year part-
nership with the Department of Defense to extend its programs 
to children of military personnel worldwide. Special focus is given 
to providing service to children of National Guardsmen and Re-
servists. The First Tee programs are being underwritten by the 
DoD and are available at no cost to military personnel and their 
families.

There are two age appropriate programs available.
Target is an introduction to The First Tee life skills experience 

in a fun safe environment.
PLAYer is a progression of small group classes focusing on life 

skills and golf skills and etiquette.
If you are a National Guardsman or Reservist and want to sign 

up your school-aged child, you first need to locate your nearest 
chapter.  Go to www.thefirsttee.org. Once you find the chapter, 
download the military coupon at www.thefirsttee.org/military.  

Now all you have to do is make 
contact with the chapter, get their 
class schedule and bring the com-
pleted coupon to the facility. Now 
you can enroll your child at no 
cost.

The First Tee Military Affiliate 
Program is in effect through May 
1, 2011.

If you have any problems or 
challenges with the program – 
contact Dan Brady, the staff spe-
cialist for The First Tee’s Military 
Affiliate Program. You can find him 
at 904-940-4361 or dbrady@the-
firsttee.org. 

Clinic teaches youth fishing 
techniques at Sea Girt

It’s that time of year again and ARMS is again planning a trip to 
Great Wolf Lodge for October 22-24.

For all those that have experienced this before, they will tell 
you it is a fun weekend.  Great Wolf puts together a great Hal-
loween party and trick or treat for that weekend. Everyone can 
wear costumes for a fun time. For the adults, Mount Airy Lodge, 
a wonderful casino, is five minutes away. There are only 30 rooms 
available for this event.  

The price has changed a little - $450 dollars for the two nights 
or $250 for Saturday into Sunday.  This is the lowest price since 
the event has begun.  This price allows for up to six people in a 
room and includes park passes.  Due to a new rule at Great Wolf, 
there is a $50 non-refundable fee that MUST be sent in no later 
than Sept. 1.  The rooms must be paid in full by Sept. 30.   Please 
note that the rooms will be on a first-come, first-served basis. 
Meals are not included. 

Reservations and non-refundable fee (check made out to 
AMRS) can be mailed to ARMS, 64 Harding Road, Red Bank, NJ 
07701. For more information, call 732-890-4914 or e-mail usslib-
ertyhouse@comcast.net. 

NGB seeks feedback on 
families with special needs  Come on down to the beach at the National Guard Training 

Center in Sea Girt on Saturday and drop your lines in the surf 
during the youth fishing clinic. The Berkley Stripers Fishing Club is 
looking for school-age military youth to participate in a free fish-
ing clinic on Aug. 21, noon-4 p.m.

The clinic will provide information about rigging a pole, tying 
flies, baiting hooks, and other skills required to safely enjoy the 
sport of fishing. All fishing supplies will be provided. 

Lunch will be served.  Children must be accompanied by a par-
ent. Event is rain or shine, but rain gear will not be provided. If the 
weather is severe, the event will be cancelled. 

Space is limited, so you must register.  Contact Fort Monmouth 
Army Community Service at 732-532-2077 or e-mail monm-usa-
gacs@conus.army.mil. 

Job seekers – there is an opening for a Army National Guard 
Readiness Support Assistant at the 42nd Regional Support Group, 
Somerset Armory, Somerset. 

If you are interested, contact Marie Durling at 609-530-6884 
or marie.durling@us.army.mil for the job description. Applications 
are due no later than 5 p.m. on Aug. 27. 

NGB is actively working with the Office of the Secretary of 
Defense (OSD) and all Parent Service Organizations (Army, AF, 
Navy, and Marines) to add additional support services for Families 
with Special Needs (Exceptional Family Member Program-EFMP).  
NGB needs your feedback to determine the scope of the needs 
and the most important issues impacting these families. Your sur-
vey feedback will directly affect proper allocation of resources 
to support our Families with Special Needs. All Soldiers, Airmen, 
Family members of service members, and ARNG/ANG Family 
Program staff are encouraged to participate. The Guard Family 
Special Needs Survey assessment will only take approximately 
two minutes or less, and will be available until Aug. 31. To complete 
the survey, please click on the following link to the Joint Services 
Support (JSS) webpage: http://tinyurl.com/39v85ph  or   https://
www.jointservicessupport.org/Survey/TakeSurvey.aspx?PageNum
ber=1&SurveyID=403   

Job open for readiness support 
assistant in Somerset
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Et Cetera

The New Jersey National Guard Honor Guard Program is 
looking for new members to serve at funerals of veterans around 
the state.

Retirees and active National Guard members of the Army and 
Air Guard can apply for the openings.  Retirees with 20 years or 
more of service from any branch can also apply. The Honor Guard 
members are men and women, enlisted and officers. 

All personnel must meet Army/Air Force height and weight 
standards of AR 600-9 and their appearance must meet AR 670-1 
standards.

Current Guard members are paid one day’s active duty pay, 
but no less than $50 plus one retirement point for each day’s 
work.  Retirees receive $50 per day.

Many days can find the Honor Guard with more than one 
mission; but each person registers for the time they are available. 
Most services take place within a 50 mile radius of their assigned 
Honor Guard Office; hours are 9 a.m.-4 p.m. Some missions can 
be done in the evening hours. The Honor Guard provides services 
seven days a week, depending on the schedule of missions.

The N.J. National Guard Honor Guard Program provides ser-
vices mostly for Army veterans but has worked at other branch’s 

funerals.
There is an initial training period for all per-

sonnel.  Everyone will be taught how to perform 
all assignments and phases of the ceremony. If 
someone has a special talent such as bugle playing 
for Taps, it is greatly appreciated.  

Anyone interested must contact the program 
office at 609-530-7090.  They will be referred to 
a local regional team leader to establish an ap-

pointment time and location for an interview or in the case of a 
bugler, an audition.

By Terry Dearden, DMAVA Government Relations
New Jersey Congressman Rush Holt wants to interview veter-

ans for the Library of Congress Veteran Oral History Project . He 
is looking to contact Veterans of all conflicts to share their story 
to be videotaped and recorded.  Any Veteran interested should 
contact Matthew Hall in Congressman Rush Holt’s office at 609-
716-0497. 

Congressman Holt looking for 
veterans for Oral History Project

PGA golf tournament 
opens gates to military

Start planning now for the New Jersey National Guard 12th 
Annual Unity Day celebration on Sept. 16, from 11:30 a.m. to 3:30 
p.m. at the Joint Training and Training Development Center, Fort 
Dix. 

Start the day off with the Fun Walk/Run at 8:30 a.m.  Later you 
can donate blood at the Blood Drive in the Stow Bay Parking Lot, 
from 10 a.m.-3 p.m.

Spend the day celebrating our ethnic and cultural diversity 
though food, music, entertainment and giveaways. 

For information, volunteer opportunities or questions, contact 
the following people:

Event POC is Maj. Barbara Brown-Wilson, 609-562-0856, 
Barbara.g.brown@us.army.mil; Fun Run/Walk POC is Staff Sgt. 
Christina Ermi, 609-562-0941, Christina.d.ermi@us.army.mil; or, 
Blood drive POC is Sgt. Geraldo Rodriguez, 609-562-0880, Ger-
aldo.rodriguez@us.army.mil. 

Unity Day at JT2DC, Sept. 16

Car parts company 
wants to makover cars

Mark your calendar for the Barclays! Golfers from the PGA 
Tour will descend on the Ridgewood Country Club, Paramus, to 
participate in another stage of the FedEx Cup, Aug. 24-29.

Again, this year, there will be free admission for active duty, 
retired and reserve military personnel and their dependents with 
valid IDs, during the entire tournament.  To get your free ticket, 
go to www.thebarclaysgolf.com and click on “2010 Tickets.” Fol-

low the directions.  You will need the 
printed ticket along with your mili-
tary ID card to get into the event.

There will be a Birdies for the 
Brave Patriots’ Outpost-Hospitality 
tent for all active duty, retired and 
reserve military and dependents 
open Aug. 25-29 with complimen-
tary food and beverages. 

Other special events for military 
personnel are planned during the 
tournament.

Visit www.thebarclaysgolf.com for more details.

N.J. Honor Guard program has 
openings for new members

Car trouble? Advance Auto Parts, Inc. wants to help.
The company has partnered with Operation Homefront to 

offering car makeovers worth $2,500 to military families in South 
Jersey and Philadelphia as an expression of gratitude for their ser-
vice. The company will also donate $25,000 to Operation Home-
front to go toward their support of active duty soldiers as well as 
veterans across the country. 

As part of the car makeover, Advance Auto Parts will bring 
winner’s cars up to inspection, address safety needs and replace 
parts where needed. The contest, which will run from Aug. 4-Sept.  
10, is open to active service men and woman, veterans and their 
families. Advance Auto Parts invites military members, family and 
friends to log onto www.advanceautoparts.com/homefront to ex-
plain why they or a loved one is in need of the car repair. Local 
Advance Auto Parts shops will volunteer their time to work on 
these projects at no cost to the winners. 
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Veterans & Military

From the desk of retired Col. Dennis J. Dougherty, President, 117th Cav-
alry Association

Are You Ready for the 117th Cavalry Association 2010 Bien-
nial Reunion? The 2010 Biennial Reunion promises to be a great 
event. Our reunion committee has outdone itself with a program 

of events that will please all in attendance. 
All who attend will have their own story 
and memories to share with friends and 
fellow troopers. The reunion takes place 
on Oct. 23, at Gibbs Hall, Fort Mon-
mouth.

I hope to see you all at the reunion, 
so we as an organization can come to-
gether to honor those who have served 
and those who continue to serve.

We all have friends who we have 
served in Armor and Cavalry units whose 

lineage flows through 1-102nd Cavalry. Let them know you are 
planning to attend the reunion and you would like to share a table 
and lots of memories with them. 

Cocktail hour is 6-7 p.m., dinner begins at 7 p.m. Cost is $45 
per person if then money is received before Aug. 20; $50 per per-
son after that date. Meal choices are Chicken Francaise, prime rib 
and stuffed flounder. 

Send reservations and money by Oct. 15, along with menu 
choice to:

COL (Ret.) Dennis J. Dougherty
615 Raymond Street
Westfield, NJ 07090
If you have any questions, check out www.117th-cav.org or 

e-mail doughertydj@comcast.net.  

Join the 117th Cav for 
their biennial reunion

Monmouth University is looking for volunteers to help launch 
its Yellow Ribbon Mentorship Program to help student-veterans as 
they pursue their degrees at the West Long Branch university.

Paul Gaffney, the university president a retired U.S. Navy vice 
admiral, said he envisions the mentorship program as an extra 
benefit to students who are attending the school using the Post-
9/11 Veterans Educational Assistance Act of 2008. 

Although the tuition assistance provided under the act is sub-
stantial, Gaffney wants the university to also be able to respond 
to all of the needs of their student-veterans. The volunteers could 
assist university staff with needs such as job networking, fellow-
ship, and family help.

Gaffney believes students who have served in the military 
would benefit from having mentors who are veterans. If you live in 
the general vicinity of Monmouth University, and are interested in 
volunteering or finding out more…please contact program coor-
dinator Jose Siandre at  Jose.Siandre@glacialenergy.com.

Monmouth University looking for 
volunteers for veterans program

Your mailing address is one of the most important 
pieces of information that you have on file at Defense Fi-
nance and Accounting Service (DFAS). If you’ve moved re-
cently or have a new P.O. Box, please notify them to en-
sure that your Retiree Account Statements, tax forms and 
other important documents will reach you in a timely manner.  
If you are a retiree please mail your address change to: 

DFAS U.S. Military Retired Pay
P.O. Box 7130 
London, KY 40742-7130 

Fax DFAS Retired Pay at 1-800-469-6559 

If you are an annuitant please mail your address change to: 
DFAS U.S. Military Annuitant Pay
P.O. Box 7131
London, KY 40742-7131 

Fax DFAS Annuitant Pay at 1-800-982-8459 

Or, both retirees and annuitants may call DFAS Retired and 
Annuitant Pay directly at 1-800-321-1080. 

If submitting your request in writing, please include both your 
old and new mailing address, along with the effective date for the 
new address. In addition, please include your name, social security 
number and signature with date on your request. 

Retirees - make sure DFAS 
has your correct address

New Jersey Motor Vehicle Commission Chief Administrator 
Raymond P. Martinez has announced the issuance of Administra-
tive Order 2010-02, which renews a 2009 order granting all New 
Jerseyans who are active duty military personnel serving in the 
war on terrorism, including the National Guard and Military Re-
serves, automatic extensions of valid driver license, registration 
and inspection expiration dates.

“This order is a simple, but helpful gesture to demonstrate 
the state’s support for the troops and recognize the tremendous 
sacrifice that they are making on behalf of all New Jerseysans,” 
said Martinez. “Easing this burden at home for our soldiers and 
their families is one way to thank them for their dedication and 
service.”

Authorized each year, the extensions are granted to military 
personnel during active service in the war on terrorism (including 
Operations Noble Eagle and Enduring Freedom) or Operation 
Iraqi Freedom. License, registration and inspection documents will 
remain valid until two weeks after demobilization.

The law enforcement community is aware of the extension 
however, military personnel should carry a copy of the letter 
signed by Chief Administrator Martinez, which can be found on 
www.njmvc.gov, along with their active duty military credentials 
when operating a motor vehicle.

MVC chief announces
extensions for military
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Calendar

The DMAVA Veterans Outreach Campaign has kiosk displays 
at malls throughout the state and other special events to help 
veterans and their family members discover and apply for the 
benefits they are eligible to receive.

August 29 TD Bank Ballpark, Bridgewater**
  Somerset Patriots Veterans of America Day
**Outreach events only
Sept. 7*, 8, 9  Willowbrook Mall

Oct. 5*, 6, 7  Brunswick Square Mall
*Medal ceremony10:30 a.m.

Veterans Outreach 
Campaign schedule

Want to place an event or article in DMAVA 
Highlights?

Deadline for articles is noon Wednesday.
Send submissions to barbara.harbison@

njdmava.state.nj.us.

Deadline

Run for the Fallen, Sept. 25

Soldier Show, Sept. 25

Watch the skies over AC, Aug. 25

Operation Jersey Cares is hosting the 8th Annual Veterans of 
America Day at TD Bank Ballpark, Bridgewater, on Aug. 29, starting 
at 4 p.m. There will be a celebration with a parade for the veterans 
with the guest of honor, Jack Gartenberg.

Gartenberg served in the U.S. Marine Corps from 1944-1946 
and is a Iwo Jima survivor . 

After the celebration, the Somerset Patriots invite everyone 
to stay and enjoy the game between the Southern Maryland Blue 
Claws and the Patriots. Veterans can receive free tickets; cost of 
tickets for friends and family will be $5. To order tickets, contact 
Marc Russinoff, Somerset Patriots, 908-252-0700, ext. 215 or e-
mail mrussinoff@somersetpatriots.com.

Park promotion for the day is a camouflage Patriots hat to the 
first 2,000 fans in attendance.

Somerset Patriots host veterans

The 14th Annual LTC Dave Savino Memorial golf tournament 
will be held on Sept. 24 at the Hanover Golf Course, Wrightstown. 
The tourney begins at 12:30 p.m. with a shotgun start and will be 
played in a two person scramble format (best ball). 

Cost is $100 donation per person and includes greens fees, 
cart, refreshments and door prizes. A buffet lunch will be served 
after the tournament at the course.

Send your payments to 108th WG/MXQ, ATTN: SMSgt Mike 
Balas, 3333 Wonnacott Blvd., JBMDL, NJ 08641. Make checks pay-
able to LTC Dave Savino Memorial Fund. If you have any questions, 
call Balas at 609-894-4692.

The course is located at 133 Larrison Road, Wrightstown, 8 ½ 
miles west of Great Adventure, just off route 537.

Savino golf tourney, Sept. 24

Save the date – The POW/MIA ceremony traditionally held at 
Lakehurst, will be held on the Dix section of Joint Base McGuire-
Dix Lakehurst this year.  The event is being hosted by the joint 
base along with the Navy Lakehurst Historical Society.

The ceremony is scheduled for Sept. 16, 1 p.m. at the Timmer-
man Center. Guest speaker for the event is former POW, retired 
Admiral Jeremiah Denton.

POW/MIA ceremony, Sept. 16
Enjoy a free concert of the 2010 U.S. Army Soldier Show 

hosted by the Picatinny Arsenal at the Morris Knolls High School 
auditorium on Sept. 25 at 7 p.m.

All active duty, National Guard and Reservists, along with 
their families will be given priority and must request tickets by 
Sept. 3. All other requests will be accepted on a first come, first 
served basis, including retired military and Picatinny employees. 
Call 973-724-4014/4186/5515 to reserve your tickets. Tickets can 
be picked up at Picatinny or will be held at the door on the day 
of the show.

Are you looking for a fun way to end the summer with the 
family? Well, pack up the coolers, beach chairs, sunscreen and bin-
oculars and head on down to Atlantic City on August 25 for the 
Atlantic City Airshow – “Thunder Over The Boardwalk.”

The family will get the opportunity to see a great show, with 
the U.S. Air Force Thunderbirds, U.S. Army Golden Knights, a U.S. 
Coast Guard Search and Rescue demonstration, and flybys by a 
variety of aircraft.

For information, schedules, parking, and more, visit http://www.
atlanticcitynj.com/acairshow.aspx. 

The 2010 Atlantic City Airshow comes 100 years after Atlan-
tic City and Asbury Park hosted the first airshow in New Jersey. 
Exhibits of the “Flying Fearless,” will be shown at the Atlantic City 
International Airport (Terminal Building), Atlantic City Historical 
Museum and the Township of Ocean Historical Museum. Check 
the Web site for times and dates to view the exhibits.

For the second year, runners will embark on a 140 mile run 
to honor every New Jersey service member killed in Operations 
Iraqi Freedom and Enduring Freedom.  The “Run for the Fallen” 
will take place Sept. 25 starting at Cape May Lighthouse and end-
ing at the New Jersey Vietnam Memorial in Holmdel.

The runners will mark every mile of the journey with an Amer-
ican flag and a personal biographical card in honor of every fallen 
service member. Runners are active duty and reserve Airmen and 
Soldiers from Joint Base McGuire-Dix-Lakehurst.

The New Jersey “Run for the Fallen” was started in 2009 by 
Master Sgt. Bubba G. V. Beason who was stationed in the McGuire 
section of the Joint Base. He is currently deployed to Afghanistan, 
but has made plans to return to New Jersey for the run. 

If you are interested in participating in the run, or for more 
information on the run, visit www.njrunforthefallen.org. 


